
Officers & Contact Information

The current officers of the Huntington Historical Society are:

President: David Norton
Vice-President: Vacant
Secretary: Jill Eldridge
Treasurer: Vicki Mayhew

You can contact the Historical Society by mail at:

P.O. Box 373
Huntington, MA  01050-0373

Or by email at:

hunthistsoc [at] gmail.com

Officers are elected annually at a Springmeeting. If you're interested in Huntington's history and
would be willing to serve in one of these positions, please join us.

https://www.huntingtonma.us/historical-society/page/officers-contact-information
https://www.huntingtonma.us/historical-society/page/join-us

